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Hydrogenics USA 
2870 Whiptail Loop Suite 106 

Carlsbad, California 92010 
Phone: 858.386.8930  

Fax: 905.361-3626  

www.hydrogenics .com  
  

To: The Honorable Commissioner Janea Scott 

California Energy Commission 

1516 Ninth Street 

Sacramento, California 95814-5512 

 

May 21, 2018 

 

Subject: Response to Docket No. 18-HYD-01 and Executive Order B-48-18 Workshops 

 

Dear Commissioner Scott, 

 

Thank you for the Staff Workshop on Executive Order B-48-18 (“ZEV Executive Order”). 

 

I agree that light duty stations are important assets and infrastructure to continue the momentum of 

mass adoption of fuel cell vehicles in California, and therefore mass installation of heavy duty 

renewable hydrogen fuel generation plants in scale are needed to meet the demands of existing and 

future light duty stations and also of the future heavy duty stations. Once the fueling shortage issue 

in the light duty stations is removed with onsite and/or remote renewable hydrogen generation plants 

using electrolysis technology, the positive public experience in light duty stations will cascade to the 

heavy duty hydrogen vehicle applications.   

 

Your continued support in funding heavy duty renewable hydrogen generation plants to support light 

duty and heavy duty infrastructure will be greatly appreciated by the hydrogen industry. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Rob Del Core 

Director, Fuel Cell Power Systems and Hydrogen Fuel Infrastructure 

Hydrogenics USA 

 




